
 

    

     

  
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

  September 21, 2023 

 

 President Durand started the meeting off with announcing that the Supermarket Sweeps will 

be held November 6th at 8 pm. We will have the drawing on November 2nd at our regular 

meeting. We will start making the tickets and posters right away and then get started selling 

at the Shursave. 

 Having two websites was discussed. After a lengthy discussion a motion was made to 

eliminate the Clubrunner site after this year and go with the Weebly site totally from then 

on. Stephenie was willing to take this over with Darlynne for backup. Stephenie does want 

to work with Mary Guy-Sell to learn the ins and outs of the site and will not start working 

on it until Mary can no longer do this as she is having trouble with her computers and 

internet connections. 

 Darlynne talked about the possibility of having a Maple Fest sometime in March. Several 

suggestions were made as to where to hold the Fest. We would need to get vendors to sell 

space and have raffles to make some money. There will be a more detailed discussion on 

this next week as need to get started on this very soon. 

 President Durand announced that the Adopt-A-Highway will be October 21st. 

 So far there have no Service Above Self students nominated for this year. 

 We will have to keep in mind that we will need a Club President for next year. 

 President Durand reminded us that Share the Warmth will be starting in November. 

 Peggy announced that the Ulysses Town Library is seeking volunteers from local service 

clubs for a special event that will be held in October. The event will showcase clubs and 

what they do for our community. 

 President Durand suggested a donation for a bike repair station in Trumansburg. Several 

members told of a bike repair shop already in town. 

 Peggy suggested that possibly the club could support the planting of more trees at the 

Fairgrounds. More discussion will be needed on the topic. 

 Pat announced that she will be speaking with Jane George soon to talk with the new 

students and about environmental issues but no money will be given until the loan has been 

paid back. 

 Zoren won the Jack of Hearts ($56) so a new game will start next week. 

 The meeting ended at 8:15. 



 

 
 

$1 from Durand for his son coming to visit. 

$1 from Stephenie for a good dinner. 

$1 from Peggy for Stephenie and Darlynne for helping with the new website. 

$1 from Joan for a good dinner. 

$1 from Cindy for a good dinner. 

$56 from Zoren for winning the Jack of Hearts. 

 

Dinner Schedule is below 

 

 

 

Cindy and Nancy          Sept 28 

Mike and Joan             Oct 5 

Durand and Frank            Oct 12  

Cindy and Nancy          Oct 19 

Kathleen And Tom           Oct 26 

Mary and Joseph              Nov 2 

Zoren and Shelly               Nov 9 

Peggy and Pat                   Nov 16 



 

Thanksgiving no meeting Nov 23 

Local Eatery                      Nov 30                   

Ben and Stephenie           Dec 7 

Mike and Joan                   Dec 14 

Durand and Frank             Dec 21  

No meeting                        Dec 28 

Cindy and Nancy               Jan 4, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Our Exchange Student 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gui  

 

 

 

 

Brazil
  

  



 
 

  



 
 

 

   



 

 

    

If you read down to here, let me know and I’ll give you a $1 


